
 

 

 

January  Message 
 

Sir Knights, 

 

I am writing this message at the start of December to 

share my message of the Season.   

 

The new year 2021 has begun and the talks of a COVID-

19 vaccine for distribution nationwide continue.  My hope 

is these talks turn into action that puts an end of 

Quarantining people from one another.    

 

I’m sadden to share with you, SR Knight Robert Landry, 

Past Right Eminent Grand Commander of Maine, passed 

on to the spiritual land above, to join fellow Sir Knights 

who also served well the Grand Architect of the Universe.  

 

I spent some time sitting with Bob days before his 

passing and shortly after leaving Bob’s presence, I 

thought what a strong human being!  

 

Grand Commandery Web Site 

yorkriteofmaine.org/cmdry 
 

 

My time as The Right Grand Commander of Maine is 

coming to an end in four short months, and I can only 

hope before closing this chapter of my life we can meet in 

person, being rid of the dangers of COVID-19. But until 

then the safety of Sir Knights are my utmost concern and 

priority and I will not allow face to face meetings until all 

are safe to do so, so for now only business meetings may 

be conducted by use of internet only.  

 

The Grand Division officers are all well-rehearsed on 

helping any Commandery to conduct business meetings 

by use of the internet, so if you have any question or 

concerns please contact your Grand Division officer, all 

Division officers contact information can be found on the 

Grand Commandery website.  

 

Closing Prayer:  

Heavenly father with your guiding hand show us the way 

to travel.  

 

S.K. Michael L. Doten 

Right Eminent Grand Commander 

Email: mike@dotens,com 
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